
Napa Valley Transportation Authority
625 Burnell Street

Napa, CA 94559

Agenda - Final

NVTA Board of Directors

JoAnn Busenbark Board Room1:00 PMWednesday, January 15, 2025

**Meeting Canceled**

The January 15th NVTA Board of Directors meeting is cancelled. 

The next Regular Meeting is February 19th.

I hereby certify that the agenda for the above stated meeting was posted at a location freely 
accessible to members of the public at the NVTA Offices, 625 Burnell Street, Napa, CA by 
5:00 p.m. by Friday, January 10th.

____________________________________

Laura M. Sanderlin, NVTA Board Secretary
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